
FCYSL Lightning Policy

Safety is our top priority, and it is essential to protect the well-being of all players, coaches, and spectators.
Lightning poses a significant risk, so taking precautions to minimize potential dangers is crucial. By following
the FCYSL Lightning Policy, we can create a secure environment for all participants during our games and
practices.

When lightning is detected within a 10-mile radius, it is necessary to halt all activities until the storm is at a
safe distance for at least 30 minutes. This proactive step allows time for the weather to improve, reducing the
threat of harm.

For updated information and readiness, we suggest using the My Lightning Tracker App, available for
download on both Apple and Android devices. This useful tool offers real-time alerts on lightning strikes,
aiding in making informed safety decisions during uncertain weather conditions. There are other similar
apps that can provide relevant information to ensure the safety of all players and spectators during lightning
occurrences.

Prioritizing safety is paramount, and by following these guidelines and utilizing the provided resources, we
can guarantee a safe and enjoyable environment for everyone participating in FCYSL activities. Your
cooperation and dedication to community safety are greatly appreciated.


